
     The Philippine Consulate General and Philippine Days would like to invite 
you to a celebration of Philippine Music as we celebrate in June the second 
year of Filipino Heritage Month in Canada. This virtual event will feature a 
collection of performances, whether it be musical, visual or aural of Filipino 
Songs that captured the hearts of Filipinos and Non-Filipinos throughout 
the world. 
 
     For 30 days in June, 30 different songs will be showcased each day to 
highlight the colorful and vibrant culture of Filipinos. 

 
     Please visit the Philippine Days website to submit your virtual/pre-
recorded performance entry: 

Tatlumpung Araw ng Himig Pilipino: Isang Pagbubunyi 

̴ 30 Days of Filipino Music: A Celebration   ̴  

https://philippinedays.com/ 

For more information, please email: Mr. Kimwell del Rosario, Musical Director at   
info@philippinedays.com 

Deadline of submission of entries:  May 31, 2020 


